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Comments: I am very concerned about the very small amount of land dedicated in this plan to wilderness and the

wildly outrageous amount of land area (almost 1/3 of the designated forest) to timber removal. I believe that this

is a disingenuous use of our public lands for the benefit of the single business, the only operating mill in

Colorado. 

 

This should be completely reversed with as much land dedicated to protection and a much smaller allocation for

timber.

 

 

Thank you for your time and energy in service of this timely forest plan.


